		
[image: Santaquin_logo_tag_FullC]PLANNING COMMISSION 
MEETING
July 13, 2017 



	The Planning Commission Meeting for July 13, 2017 has been cancelled.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]


		                 






























		__________________________________
	                                           Kira Petersen, Deputy City Recorder
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